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Lys Mendez <lysmendezp@gmail.com> Mon, Aug 3, 2015 at 11:13 AM
To: councilmember.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, 
paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, 
councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, Adam.Lid@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, 
councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org, hyeran@la-bike.org

Dear council members,

As someone who will soon spend a lot commuting between Westside and Hollywood, I support the vision of the 
proposed Mobility Plan to create safer alternatives to the frustration of sitting behind the wheel in LA's notorious 
traffic.

I am particularly interested in getting a bike lane on Westwood Blvd, which would allow me to bike to the 704 bus 
and get to work in a timely and sustainable manner.

It's a fallacy to think that there is much we can do to alleviate congestion in Los Angeles, short of congestion 
pricing. Our elected officials should instead be focused on giving Angelenos cost-effective, healthy, safe, and 
sustainable alternatives to get around.

I'd like to ditch my car but the lack of leadership in giving us world-class transportation options makes it hard. I 
hope you take the important step of making it easier to get around for those of us who are sick of being 
imprisoned in our automobiles, and approve the Mobility Plan.

Please approve the Mobility Plan 2035 so that we can all travel safely on the streets of L.A.

Thank you,

Lys Mendez 
CD 4 resident
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